Family Church of NYC Please Contact Your Pastor for MSG Mobilization!!

Tanya Edwards July 1, 2017



Dear Brothers & Sisters,

All volunteers part of the Mobilization Team for the Madison Square Garden event please text or email your schedules and phone contact to Pastor Tanya Edwards of The FCNYC as soon as possible. Preferably by TODAY so that the Pastor can update you on any volunteer or info about the event.

Please state your full name when sending her a text along with your schedule and availability for Mobilization! Contact Pastor Tanya.

Sincerely,

The Family Church of NYC